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Maintaining and enhancing wildlife and healthy ecosystems is good for everyone and 

strengthens the economic health of the state esp. non-urban areas. People come to 

Oregon and Oregonians go to the wilderness as a high value activity. Preserve and 

strengthen our forests, rivers, and local ecosystems. As a physician I regularly 

prescribe more time in nature -- and evidence back up the medical value of activities 

in nature. 


